Freedom of Information Act 2000 and Environmental Information Regulations Act 2004

Your request for information has now been considered.  The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

· Data on how often bin collections in your area are missed (as a percentage)
In 2018/19, 0.04% of bins were missed.

· The rate of collection in your area (are they every week, every two weeks?)
Weekly collection of waste and recycling. Fortnightly collection of garden waste.

· Information on how satisfied local residents are about the bin services you provide
We do not hold recent satisfaction data regarding bin collections.  Therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.  Regulation 12(4)(a) of the Environmental Information Regulations is also engaged, we do not hold this information.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

